
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Still Tickets Left for Mara 
Liasson!  
The third lecture in the 2017-2018 Dean's Lecture Series: 

Courageous Conversations, ARHU Resists Hate and Bias will 

take place on April 11th featuring award-winning journalist and 

NPR political correspondent, Mara Liasson. For tickets and 

more information: go.umd.edu/liasson. 
 

 

 

 

Don't Miss 
ImportantBrownbag 
Come learn facts related to funding partnerships, and see data 

from our campus showing direct impact on tenure and 

promotion success. Thursday, April 5, 10am, FSK 2120. 

RSVP:arichers@umd.edu.  
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Calling for Databases!  

VPR is looking to create database library for faculty. Anyone 

working with open source data or other databases please 

emaillaldoory@umd.edu. 

 

 

 

 

Faculty Spotlight  
Click here to see what faculty have done lately.  

 

 

 

 

Call for 
Nominations:Research 
Communicator Impact 
Award  
The Division of Research is seeking nominations for its 2018 

Research Communicator Impact Award. This award was 

established in 2015 to recognize faculty who take a proactive 

approach sharing their research or viewpoints on research and 

policy issues with the public via traditional and/or new media 

channels. Deadline: April 10. 
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